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February 21, 2025 
12:00 p.m. 

State Capitol, Room 308 
 

H.B.1167, H.D. 1 
RELATING TO MAKING AN EMERGENCY APPROPRIATION TO THE 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
 

House Committee on Finance 
 
The Hawaii Department of Transportation (HDOT) supports H.B. 1167, H.D. 1, which 
makes an emergency appropriation out of the State Highway Fund to provide funds for 
fiscal year 2024-2025 for the HDOT to enforce the Motor Carrier Law.  
 
Act 117 (2024), Governor’s Message 1218, transferred the enforcement of the Motor 
Carrier Law from the Public Utilities Commission (PUC) to the HDOT.  
 
The HDOT supports this bill as the funding is necessary to meet the legislative 
mandate.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony 
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Comments:  

Hawaii Transportation Association supports HB1167 HD1 

Thank you, 

Kelvin 
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